
Ls. Meredith r' i11ball, 
Presiuent, 
The Faculty Associ at·i on, 
t4es i: lia 11 l\nnex 112, 
u.LLCo Ca1.1;1us Mail. 

Dear Ms. 'imba 11 l 

A. U. C. E. Local# 1, 
lsox 11, 
StuJent Union 8uilding, 
IJ.B.C. Campus liai1. 

I have been autllori Lej on be'1a 1 f of the Me111bershi p 
of ,,.U.C.E. Loca·1 11 1 to expr ess OL4r aeep appreciacion 
fer a 11 tne supjJort that th~ Fac1.d cy Association has 
given to the Union. 

The support of the Faculty Associati on has beeil of 
grt:at benefit to the ,nora-l e of our ; ,embers hip, as the 
indivi dualsmembers are very ~oncerned in maintaining their 
relationships v1it11 other 111e1.i.. .. 2rs of the University community. 

Thank you again for your supporr,. 

Yours fai thfu·11y, 

Er,iera 1 d I 1upppy, 
Chairperson, 
Contract Co1tw1,i ttee, 
A.U.C.L. Local 1. 
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THE FACULTY ASSOCIATION 
Of The University of Brltish Columbia 

The Executive of the Faculty Association expresses its support of 
- the AUCE in its attempts to attain equitable salaries for the clerical 

staff at U. B.C. Historically, the Faculty Association has supported 
the principle of equality for women faculty members in al 1 areas of acad-
emic 1 ife. In the area of salaries for clerical workers, the University 
ls faced with a fundamental issue involving discrimination against and 
lack of recognition of the skills of a large number of women employees. 
Traditionally, clerical workers, most of whom are women, have been under-
paid when compared to either technical workers, at U. B.C . or with clerical 
workers in other areas of the city. 

In addition to the issue of equality for women employees in the Univ-· 
ersity, the Executive is concerned for the academic welfare of the University~ 
The clerical staff is an integral part of the university and performs services 
that are vital to its function. We are concerned that the low salaries curr-
ently paid to clerical workers makes it hard for the university to attract 
and hold good people in these positions. For these reasons we support the 
basic AUCE proposal for a $658.00/month floor for clerical workers. This 
proposal Is a reasonable proposal which would bring the salary of clerical 
workers at U.B.C. within the range of clerical workers in other parts of the 
city. We understand that the university may not at this time have the funds 
to meet this proposal . If this is true, we urge Premier Barrett to reaffirm 
publ ically his statement that the government will meet costs arising because 
of negotiations. The AUCE proposal is just such a case and an opportunity for 
Premier Barrett to fulfil his earlier statement. We, in addition, urge the 
university to use every possible means, including bringing pressure on the 
government for additional funds, in order to meet the AUCE proposal. We do 
so with the belief that: 

1. the proposal will provide a fair and equitable renumeration 
to the clerical staff at U.B.C. which they have not, up to 
this point, received; and 
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2. the proposal will help ensure that U.B.C. will be able to 
attain the necessary clerical services which it needs to 
function as a high quality educational institution. 

--. 

JULY 24, 1974 

' 

MEREDITH KIMBALL 
President 

· Faculty Association 
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